
Darryl Keen 
Chief Fire Officers Association 

Do you have any comments on the proposed statutory instrument set out in 
this notice? 

Fire and Rescue Services make considerable use of Gateways for the transfer of emergency 
services information to support effective emergency response. We welcome the recognition 
that multiple users being able to use a single gateway within a single business entity may 
continue - this supports an important aspect of emergency service mobile communications 
and, if it had been removed, would have placed a considerable additional burden on many 
emergency services. 
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